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10 WASTE MANAGEMENT DEPARTMENT - ESTABLISHMENT OF POST (AN72-2007) 
 
Reference is made to Article II of the minute of meeting of the Environmental Services and 
Sustainability Committee of 23rd October, 2006 wherein the Committee approved the introduction of 
an on-street Recycling Service within the city which was scheduled to commence in April 2007. 
 
The regulation and monitoring of the Recycling Service is seen as a significant aspect of the project 
and part of the grant funding has been allocated to provide an officer to carry out these duties.  The 
Committee is asked to establish one post of On-street Recycling Inspection Officer, graded AP1, 
£15,441-£16,518. 
 
The financial cost of establishing this post will be £20,065 in a full financial year which will be met from 
the Strategic Waste Fund. 
 


